
 

 

The County of El Dorado 
                    Chief Administrative Office 

 

330 Fair Lane 

Placerville, CA 95667-4197 

Phone (530)621-5530 

Fax (530)626-5730 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 2006 

 

Mr. Rene Van Asten 

Foreman, 2006-2007 Grand Jury 

 

Dear Mr. Van Asten: 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Board Agenda item relating to the final response to the 2006-

2007 Grand Jury Mid-Session Report 06-019.  The Board Hearing date is December 5, 2006.  If 

you have any questions, please contact Sue Hennike, at 621-5577.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura S. Gill 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 

 

Cc:  Renee Van Asten, Foreman, 2006-07 Grand Jury 

 

Attachments 
 

 

 

Laura S. Gill 

Chief Administrative Officer 


